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As Director of The Preservation Compact, Young convenes a diverse group of stakeholders to 
build support for, and to develop and implement, policies and programs related to the 
preservation of affordable rental housing. 
 
Under her leadership, the Compact helped expand dollars for rental retrofits, drive building code 
relief, create an innovative property tax relief incentive, and launch an innovative $34 million 
fund to encourage the creation of affordable rental units in high cost markets. She also led 
efforts to develop a $48 million loan pool to finance distressed 1-4 unit buildings, and a separate 
$5 million CDFI partnership to improve 1-4 unit buildings. 
 
Prior to her work with the Compact, Young served in the City of Chicago’s Office of the Mayor to 
coordinate affordable housing activity among city departments, and at the Chicago Department 
of Housing as the Director of Policy. She also worked on fair housing issues for seven years in 
the south suburbs of Chicago. 
 
Young currently serves on the boards of BPI Chicago and Housing Choice Partners. She 
completed her undergraduate degree at Northwestern University, and received her Masters in 
Public Policy from the Harris School at the University of Chicago. 

 


